
 
February 2018   

 

   

Dear Associate, 

 

Our patients and residents recognize the compassion, skill and dedication you put forth every day.  

They tell us time and time again the critical difference we’ve made in their lives.   

 

The recognition and stamps of approval we receive from organizations like the Joint Commission, 

New York State Department of Health, American Heart Association and so many others prove that 

together we accomplish so much. But, as you know, we must always reach higher because so much 

more is needed. This is why I’m asking for your support of the 2018 Associate Annual Giving 

Campaign.   

 

The Associate Annual Giving Campaign is way for each of us to help Thompson’s future remain 

bright. Choosing to donate says you believe strongly in providing quality medical care for the 

thousands who depend on us through all the stages of their lives, and that you are willing to support 

Thompson above and beyond your everyday work by making a gift. 

 

Why should I participate? 

 100% of your donation stays at Thompson to benefit our patients, residents, and associates 

 You will demonstrate your support to our community 

 You will see your generosity at work every day – right here – benefitting those around you 

 

Last year’s Associate Campaign raised more than $46,500 and with your help, we can reach our 2018 

goal of $50,000 or even more.   

 

Please consider supporting the 2018 Associate Annual Giving Campaign with a gift of $1 per 

pay period, or even more if you are able.  

 

Everyone who works here is valued, appreciated and an honored member of the Thompson Family.  

Thank you for all you do for Thompson Health and our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael F. Stapleton, Jr., FACHE 

President/CEO 

 

P.S.  You are transforming lives when you give to the Associate Annual Giving Campaign! 

 


